
Headteacher Update  
27th May 2022  

Welsh Jamboree for the Queen’s Jubilee  

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the day, from completing the home 

task to buying cakes.  We had some amazing creative portraits of the Queen 

and the children thoroughly enjoyed the celebrations. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow our twitter page @HTPSchool to see more pictures of the 

day. 

Congratulations to our winning raffle ticket holder also – enjoy your hamper! 

Dates to Remember  

Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June – Half Term Break  

Monday 6th June – Summer Term 2 begins  

Friday 15th July and Monday 18th July – INSET days (school closed 

for pupils)  

Friday 22nd July – Last day of Summer Term  

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely half term.  

Mrs Marsh 

 


